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Wednesday 30th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 9 

As your child may already have informed you, as of Monday 28th June, I am no longer in the position of 
Head of Year 9. I have been given the exciting opportunity to take on the role of Assistant Headteacher – 
Pastoral as Miss Guest enters a period of maternity leave. 

This means that although I won’t be as involved with the day-to-day running of the year group, I will still 
be a key stakeholder in your child’s education and one I will still hold a very high interest in. 

This opportunity would not have been possible without the way your child conducts themselves, 
responds to, and values their education but also the way you, our parents and carers, have entrusted the 
school in developing your child, not just academically, but holistically based around our four CORE values. 

I have pleasure in announcing that Miss Biswas will be taking over as Head of Year for a fixed-term period 
until the end of March 2022. I am confident that you, your child and the excellent staff we have as part of 
the Year 9 team will make them feel welcome as we embark on Key Stage 4 and their GCSEs.  

Thank you for all your support for the past three years. I am certain that the year group will continue to 
grow and flourish under the leadership of Miss Biswas and that, when I return to the Head of Year role at 
the end of March, it will be in a stronger position than as I have left it. I look forward to working closely 
with you again in the near future. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Assistant Headteacher - Pastoral 


